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Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing to thank you for your support over the first few days of the term. Your children have looked

smart, have engaged positively in their learning and have been a credit to you, themselves and our school

community.

I am sure you will agree that good learning behaviours, the correct equipment and uniform, and good

attendance and punctuality are the bedrock of success at school. The policies that we have shared with you

around these important aspects of school life are consistent with policies used across the Greenshaw

Learning Trust in schools across the South of England. These policies have led to repeated success in our

schools. The outcomes that children have achieved, along with the inspection grades issued by OFSTED are

clear evidence of this.

We have received many messages of support from you already this term, highlighting, in particular, the

calm and productive nature of lessons and the presentation of children in their uniform. Thank you for

those messages which we are always pleased to receive, however if any aspect of our policies and

procedures in school are causing concern to you or your children please do contact us and we will be happy

to arrange an opportunity for you to meet with the relevant leader to discuss your concerns.

A further reminder to please sign up for class charts to ensure that nothing is missed. Access can be gained

by downloading the Class Charts parent app (Android or iOS). Alternatively, you can use the website:

www.classcharts.com/parent/login. Class charts is also used to notify any parents about detentions.

To create the account, press “I don’t have an account yet." You will need to enter your email address and

the unique access code, which you have been emailed. If you have not received the code it may be because

we are missing an email address, please do contact us as soon as possible to remedy this.

We are very excited for the week ahead. We have a Year 11 Raising Standards evening led by Mr Standing

on Tuesday, Year 11 parents please do complete this google form to confirm your attendance. We are also

excited to launch ‘KFC: Killigrew Fried Chicken’ on Friday, in which the students with the most positive

points will be identified by Mr Killigrew and will be invited to have fried chicken, or a suitable alternative,

with me on Friday lunchtime. We also look forward to launching our first Fun Friday for students with Mr

Wallis, this will be Sports Day style games on Friday at lunchtime. It will be accessible to all students.

Yours faithfully

Nat Nabarro

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride
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